
A very busy week for our P.E. department! Our year 8s had their first fixtures this week, 
playing against Moorside, Cheadle and James Bateman, with a hat trick winning all three 
games. Huge well done ladies. 58 students started with their netball practices in year 7&8 - 
a great turn out. Another great show of team spirit from our footballers - well 
done. Swimming started for our year 5s this week and they responded very well - who 
knows, we may be seeing the next Michael Phelps or Katie Ledecky soon!  Mrs Bowers took 
Monday's assembly to talk about our healthy eating approaches in school and is very eager 
for our pupils to bring in their 'healthy selfies' - looking at labels, eating healthy food, 
cooking - so that she can create a display. Last year's was fantastic! 
Have a great weekend.  
 


